

April 2021

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the Teaching School Hub Lead position currently being advertised by the Cambridge Primary Education Trust.

About the Trust:

Cambridge Primary Education Trust (CPET) is a multi-academy trust comprising of Histon and Impington Infant School, Histon and Impington Junior School, Hatton Park Primary School, Trumpington Park Primary School and Somersham Primary School. CPET is an exceptional partnership of like-minded schools that is leading the way in developing new models of education, with the aim of achieving the best possible outcomes for all children across the Trust.

About the Vacancy:

This is a new post which has been created with the awarding of the Teaching Schools Hub status to Histon and Impington Junior School in the Spring of 2021.

The successful applicant will be based at Histon and Impington Junior School and Trumpington Park Primary School but must also be prepared to spend some time working remotely, as well as travelling to various Hub events across the region.

If you are interested in the post, please write a letter addressed to the Chief Executive Officer of the Cambridge Primary Trust (Mrs Lesley Birch), in support of your application, which includes the following:-

- Your understanding of the Teacher Educator reforms from September 2021
- How you would ensure that the staff at CPET are well informed and involved in the TS Hub as well as co-ordinating partnerships across Cambridgeshire and Peterborough so that the Hub is central to most schools' professional development?
- Drawing on your experience and professional development, how would you ensure that the TS Hub's CPD menu is of the highest quality?
- Your suitability for the role and what you will bring that may be different to other applicants.

Please return your completed application form and letter to the <u>HR Manager at Cambridge Primary Education Trust (Mrs Caroline Day)</u> – the address is Histon and Impington Junior School, The Green, Histon, Cambridge, CB24 9JA. Electronic applications are also welcome – please send your completed electronic application and attach your letter to <u>cday@cpetrust.co.uk</u>

The closing date for applications is by 9am on Friday 30th April 2021.

Please note that we do not accept CVs.

If you have any queries about the post being advertised, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

Lesley Birch

CEO – Cambridge Primary Education Trust